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Remembrance Day 

11th November 

 
Bethany  in F2  brought in some beautiful hand knitted poppies to wear for  
Remembrance Day (made by Grandma).  
 
Staff and children were thrilled to wear them and made donations totalling £163.00 to the 
Royal British Legion, to add to the money collected for sales of the poppies supplied by 
the British Legion. 
 
As with tradition, Staff and children at WPS, observed a minute’s silence at 11.00am. 

 

F5 Tatton Park Tudors Trip 

Bronze Merits 

Congratulations to India, 

Charlotte, Freya B,  

Kristie and Alison in F6, 

and Beatrice and Sophie in 

F4 who have all achieved 

their bronze merit awards 

this week. 

Children in Need 

On Thursday, Form 5 visited 
Tatton Park Old Hall to learn all 
about how the Tudors lived and 
worked.  
 
During the day they spent some 
time in a Tudor house and barn, 
learned how to thresh wheat by 
hand and made bracelets using 
weaving sticks.  
 
The children were also shown 
how to use a loom to weave 
cloth, tried on some armour and 
made a wattle and daub panel!    
 
Everyone had a fantastic day 
and learned a lot about history 
at the same time!  

 

Milling wheat by hand Trying on armour 

Threshing wheat Making wattle & daub Milling wheat 

Today the children and staff have enjoyed dressing up 
as Superheroes for Children in Need, raising a fantas-
tic £207.30 so far ! 
 
The photograph shows Pudsey wearing the winning 
entry of the Superhero Shorts Competition which was 
won by Illyana in F3 
Charlotte in F5 won for KS2 and Hayat  won for 
EYFS/KS1. 
 
Well done to all who took part in this 
event. 

Please Leave  Donations for the Christmas Fair in the School Entrance Hall 

Weaving 



What’s On Week  
Commencing 
17.11.2014 

 
Monday  17th 
 
12.35pm Spanish Club F3-6 
12.35pm Fiddlers’ Group 
4.00– 5.00pm Orchestra F3—6 
  
Tuesday 18th 
 
12.35pm F5 Prep Club 
2.30—3.00pm KG Stretch n Grow 
3.30—4.15pm F1-2 Library Club 
4.00—5.00pm Form 5 & 6 Sports Club 
.  
Wednesday 19th 
 
WPS Open Morning 10.00am-12.00 
12.45pm Spanish Club F1-2 
12.35pm Chamber Choir 
2.30 –3.00pm KG Ballet 
3.30 –4.00pm Reception Ballet 
4.00-4.30pm F1-2 Dance 
7.30pm Governors’ Meeting 
 
Thursday 20th 
 
12.35pm Team Practices 
2.30-3.00pm KG Football 
4.00-5.00pm Form 3—4 Sports Club 
4.00-5.00pm F6 Maths Club 
 
Friday 21st 
 
10.35am F3-6 Library Club 
12.35pm Rec—F2 Puzzle Club 
12.35pm School Council 
3.30-4.15pm Rec-F2 Football 
4.15-5.00pm F3-6 Football 
 

Stars of the Week 

 
Well done to our Stars of the Week for all their  

effort and hard work! 
 
 

DON'T FORGET........ 
 

Tickets are still on sale for the WPS Ball, to be 

held on Friday 8th May 2015!  

There has been a great response so far - thank you to 

all those who have requested tickets and paid their 

deposits.  

The deadline for tickets (and deposits) is Friday 28th 

November. 

 

Hockey 
WPS v Greenbank  

 
On Wednesday 12th November we played hockey against 
Greenbank School. In the first match we won 4-2: well done to 
Grace and Kristie for scoring a goal and well done to Freya W 
for scoring two goals! 
 
In the second match it was 2-1 to WPS. Well done to  
Kristie and Jemima for scoring goals. 
 
Thank you to Miss McBride and Mrs Broome for umpiring                                                                        
 
 Report by Freya W F6 

 

 

 

 

Many Happy Returns  Zara in F1 who is celebrating her 

birthday this week. 
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